FORT LAUDERDALE CHAPTER NEWS-FLL



Hello again, from Fort Lauderdale!



I just had to include a Christmas picture because we were so happy to bring gifts for the moms at the Mental Health Association to give to their little ones. They were so appreciative, and sent us such sweet thank yous!

In January, at our monthly "meeting", we surprised Jan's daughter, Jill, with a cake and her first baby gifts. Jill has been an honorary member of our chapter since she was a young girl, which means this baby will have a lot of grandmas!